
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR BASE JUMPERS! 

 

On the weekend between 14.-16.1 Wengen will host the annual 

Lauberhornrennen –world cup ski competition. As every year, this will have 

an increasing impact on the air traffic in Lauterbrunnen valley as there will 

be a lot of helicopters flying between the competition site and 

Lauterbrunnen valley helicopter base. The Air Glaciers have kindly asked 

us to co-operate and follow these rules during the race weekend : 

 

Friday (14th) and Sunday (16th) : We can jump normally but it is 

ABSOLUTELY MANDATORY to call Air Glaciers before every jump. There 

will be more air traffic than usual and if you are asked to wait for departing 

or arriving helicopter before jumping, please wait. Take the increased air 

traffic into account while planning your jump schedule.  

 

Saturday (15th) : NO JUMPING FROM THE LAUTERBRUNNEN EXITS! Air 

Glaciers have kindly requested us not to jump the exits in LB area (this 

means Yellow, La Mousse and the Nose exits) during the actual race day 

(Saturday 15th). Stechelberg is ok for Air Glaciers but please remember the 

situation and rules there with the paragliders. 

 

This is the only day of the year we are requested not to jump and we ask 

you to follow this request in order to help us to keep good relationships 

with the people who get us out of trouble if needed and to keep the valley 

legal. 

 

Thanks for your understanding and your co-operation! 

 

Swiss BASE Association 


